
1

Rosenberg Corey

From: Cheryl C <ccurry8@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 2:16 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: Support for HB2004

Hello, 
 
I am writing in strong support of HB2004. I sincerely see a dire need for this bill, so we can ban no-cause 
evictions overall. Since 4 in 10 Oregonians rent their homes, HB2004 will provide some security in anticipation 
of a tenant and their family having to relocate. This will benefit communities from Grants Pass to Baker City.  
 
I hope you will support HB2004. 
 
 
 
Cheryl Curry 
Resident of District 42 


